
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 12:03:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 10:09 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
David  Kerr

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I’m very upset about the natural gas increase I own my home and my 83 year old father lives with me WhT I pay for
gas now is outrageous it went up in September now there greed wants another increase . I being priced out of my
house it’s not fair and it’s big companies wanting higher profits . Please stop them for humanitarian rights

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




